
Missions Update/Note 

Can you believe that it is already June! 

The Mission for 2014 and 2015 is for the support of New Life Trust, an Australia Charitable Trust. 

Their main project is the support and development of a large orphanage based in Yangon, Myanmar.  

In 2014, GEMS and Cadets clubs are encouraged to raise funds for New Life Trust, specifically for the 

NLF Education and Training Centre. This centre will provide much needed facilities for both the 

orphanage and the wider community. English classes, community group meetings and computer 

training are just some of the things that we will held in this training centre. 

For 2015, it is our goal to supply and stock the NLF Education and Training Centre with educational 

resources. We are still discussing with New Life Trust the best way forward, whether that is 

fundraising financially, supplying actual resources, or a mixture of both. 

At the beginning of the year GEMS and Cadet clubs should have been sent information about New 

Life Trust, money tins, a brief ‘introduction to mission’ letter and an electronic copy of the mission 

booklet. There are still New Life Trust products (tins and pamphlets) available to your club should 

you require more, please contact mission@GCBoard.org.au. Clubs, please promptly send through 

your funds regularly throughout the year, as this money can be used straight away by New Life Trust. 

The future of this mission will include an update mid-year with fundraising progress, a booklet 

including theme nights and activities for your clubs. 

We would love any ideas you have for fundraising that you have done with your club, or planning to 

do in your church or community. These ideas will be shared with other clubs throughout the year. 

Future News: Past board member, Nicole Cornes, will be heading over to live in Yangon, Myanmar in 

Jan 2015. Although Nicole is not going in direct relation with New Life Trust, she will be working 

closely with the orphanage and other organisations. With this, she will send regular updates about 

how funds have been used, how we can help for 2015, prayer request and also more information 

about daily living in Myanmar. 

Please continually pray for New Life Trust, Myanmar as a country and it’s orphaned and abandoned 

children. 
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